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5th October 2022 

 

Executive Changes  
 

BPM Minerals Limited (ASX:BPM, or ‘the Company’) advises the Mr Chris Swallow has 

tendered his resignation as Chief Executive Officer.  

“Chris was our inaugural CEO and led the Company through its first four drilling programs, 

the Board thanks Chris and has begun work on his replacement.  

Drilling Programs currently underway will continue under the guidance of experienced 

Exploration Manager Oliver Judd.” - Commented BPM Chairman Mr Paul Lloyd.  

Mr Swallow will remain with the Company until his successor is appointed, with the search 

for his replacement well advanced. 

 

-  END – 

This release is authorised by the Board of Directors of BPM Minerals Limited. 

 

 

For further information contact: 

E: info@bpmminerals.com  
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